
Dear Sirs: I am sending this message to urge General Fund support for ODFW. We users have seen 
enough fee increases by way of Every Possible Opportunity! Its time for increased General Fund support, 
especially in light of a better economy. The loggers seem to be doing just Fine Thankyou! I am not 
apposedto reasonable increases but I question the states fiscal responsibility! ease share more General 
Fund revenue with ODFW Sincerely as a fisherman Dave Potts Cornelius OR 
 


